
The Town Board of the Town of Cambridge held the Year-End Meeting on December 
31, 2009, 2:00 PM at the Town Hall. 
 
Present were:  Supervisor JoAnn Trinkle 
                        Councilwoman Carol Imhof 
                        Councilman Frank Ziehm 
                        Councilman Joel Nichols 
                        Councilman Ted Berndt 
 
Others present:  Town Clerk Sally Eddy, Highway Supt. Eric Shaw, Bookkeeper 
Margaret Shaw, Lou Imhof, Town Clerk Elect Heather Greenawalt, David DeCarlo, 
Town Justice Elect Janet DeCarlo, Supervisor Elect William Watkins, Dwight Jepson, 
Rani Bass, Town Board Elect Alan Davis, one other member of the public 
 
Supervisor JoAnn Trinkle called the meeting to order and led in the Pledge of Allegiance 
to the Flag. 
 
There were no miscellaneous items discussed or acted on by the board. 
 
The following bills were presented for audit and approved for payment: 
General # 228 – 245      $  9,615.91 
Highway #157 – 167     $15,971.96 
 
Judge Elect Janet DeCarlo thanked Town Clerk Sally Eddy for informing her about a 
special offer allowing the town to obtain the SEI Court Room Computer Program from 
Service Education, Inc. The purchase price was waived saving the town $2695.00. The 
town will be responsible for training costs, costs for upgrade modules and the annual 
license fee. The offer ended December 31, 2009.  
 
There being no further business before the board, the meeting was moved and carried to 
adjournment. 
Happy New Year! 
 
                                                 Respectfully submitted, 
 
                                                 Sally B. Eddy 
                                                 Town Clerk 
 


